
Southgate School Council 
 

 

Meeting date: 06.12.23                  Who was there: See register  

 

   We talked about: which charity should we send 

the monies raised from our school Christmas 

decorations? 

 

Fox chose Shelter. 

Kaleb thought a homeless charity was a great idea. 

Cerys chose Kirkwood Hospice.  

Hazel class chose Huddersfield town support group for Autism. 

Maple class also chose St. James Hospital as one of the pupils has been 

receiving lots of medicine and fantastic care from there. 

 

The council then made decorations for the up coming Christmas 

disco. They did a great job (see photos in folder). 

 

We are going to: email ideas for charities to whole school to 

vote.  
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